BARNSTABLE FIRE DEPARTMENT

PRESS RELEASE

Proposed New Fire Station Meeting Notice

An informational Session will be held on
March 13%, 2024, at 6:00 PM
At the Barnstable Fire Station
3249 Main Street
Barnstable, MA 02630

We will introduce the Fire Station Building Committee and discuss how we
arrived at the proposed replacement of the fire station and the steps involved
in completing this project.

Released March 6, 2024

Questions can be directed to Fire Chief Chris Beal, 508-362-3312 or cheal @ barnstablefire.org

Chief of Department- Christopher A. Beal



